
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Monday, December 13, 2021 

“B” Day 

 
 
 
Please join us in donating socks for those of Milwaukee County.  For the homeless, besides shelter 
one of the biggest needs is socks. Living on the street, many unsheltered people rarely take their 
shoes off.  The greatest need is men’s wool socks size L/XL, but any socks men, women, and 
children will be greatly welcomed! Bring them to the Boys Home Basketball Game tomorrow: Tuesday 
December 14th! 
 
 

Tell your family! Tell your friends! It’s the last day to give the gift of reading!  Help 
support the AHS Book Club and your local indie bookstore by making use of our Virtual 
Holiday Book Fair that runs through today. There is a Student & Staff 
Recommendations List AND a Personalized Recommendation Service to make your 
shopping easier. Use the QR Codes on the posters around school to get started! 
 
 
The boys and girls track teams will be hosting an informational meeting for anyone 
thinking of joining track. The meeting will be held on Thursday, December 16 in the 
Junior Study Hall at 2:45pm. Feel free to contact Mr. Herriot if you have any questions.  
 
 
 

 
***************************************************************Do Not Read Below Unless Told To Do So 

We can only call students to the office before and after school or after second and eighth hours. So if you are expecting 

a lunch or package to be delivered, please check in the office. Students who need to leave during the school day should 

bring a note to the office before 7:20 AM and pick up a pass to leave at the indicated time.    

Attention Students: If you are feeling ill, please come to the Health Room to be assessed. Please DO NOT text or call your 

parents until you have been seen by the nurse. Thanks for your cooperation. 


